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May 28, 2022  
 
 
 
Good Morning All, 
 
~Scott Hahn's coming to Greenville!  Dr. Hahn, founder of the Saint Paul Center for Biblical 

Theology and best-selling author of numerous books on Scripture and the Catholic faith, will 

discuss “The Riches of Our Faith” on Monday evening, June 6, at St. Joseph's Catholic 

School, located at 100 St. Joseph's Drive in Greenville. 
  
The event, which is open to all, is co-sponsored by the Veritas Catholic Information Center, 

Heart Ridge Retreat and Cultural Center, and St. Joseph's Catholic School. It begins at 7:00 

p.m. and lasts until 8:40 p.m. Tickets are $20/person, and are available at the website of 

the St. Paul Center at STPAULCENTER.COM/GREENVILLE2022., or one can register on the 

VCIC website www.catholic.com.  Because of limited seating, advance registration is 

required. See flyer attached. 
 
~Novena to the Holy Spirit - Day 2 
 
~Bulletin attached. 
 
1.  Today's Readings:  Saturday of the Sixth Week of Easter | USCCB 
 
2.  The RE Corner with Jan Heithaus:  Have you stopped and looked closely in the 
narthex lately? There is a lot of information there that is easy to overlook as we come 
into and out of Mass. Today we will detail some of it. Hopefully you will stop, look and 
take advantage of what the parish has to offer. 
 
Our parish VBS/Summer Kids Camp is coming soon! June 20-24 from 9-12:15 daily. 
Crafts, Games, Saints, Scripture, Snacks, Music and FUN! Rising K5 through rising 6th 
graders are invited to register. Only $15/child, $40 max/family. Registration forms are in 
the narthex. 
 
Our parish school St. Joseph workshop is requesting donations to help cover the cost of 
some new outdoor recreational equipment. All donations are appreciated no matter 
what the size. 
 
The Lighthouse Media rack has books, booklets and CDs available for purchase at a 
nominal cost. The selection changes periodically, so be sure to check back. 
The Knights of Columbus host an information rack with great Catholic information as 
well as brochures about the Knights and their work. Check out what they have available. 
 
The white table near the entrance to the large parking lot has a wonderful selection of 
information.  
 

http://stpaulcenter.com/GREENVILLE2022
http://www.catholic.com/
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/052822.cfm


Parish Office Communication 

Page 2 of 19 
 

~~There is the rack that hosts "The Deacon Diary" written on various liturgical topics by 
our own Deacon Chet Johns. If you haven't yet begun reading these, start now! You can 
request older editions from Deacon Chet if desired. 
Also on that table is a rack with interesting information about Eucharistic miracles.  
 
~~There are assorted prayers and novenas depending on the time of year.  
A Formed.org flyer (available in English and Spanish) shows some great choices for 
Catholic family entertainment (for all ages). The flyer details how to sign up for this free 
content. 
 
~~On the white table nearest the entrance into the church proper, a box of beautiful 
brand new women's veils have been donated. If you have been considering wearing a 
veil to Mass, here is your chance to try one. Please limit yourself to one so that many 
women in the parish can use this beautiful devotion. 
 
~~On the bulletin board inside the narthex near the entrance to the large parking lot, 
there is our weekly/monthly sign up for adoration as well as other brochures and posters 
to view. Please consider signing up for an hour of adoration to spend with our 
Eucharistic Lord. (Inside the Church as you walk in, there are Bibles and devotional 
books that can be used while in the church. Please return these to the rack before 
leaving the church so that others may use them.) 
 
3.  Quote of the Day:   
 
~"Renew your faith by attending Holy Mass.  Keep your mind focused on the mystery 
that is unfolding before your eyes.  In your mind's eye transport yourself to Calvary and 
meditate on the Victim who offers Himself to Divine Justice, paying the price of your 
redemption."  St. Padre Pio 
 
St. Joseph, Pray for Us! 
 
 
-- 
Linda McCormick 
St. Joseph Catholic Church & School 
1200 Cornelia Road 
Anderson, SC  29621 
 
Phone:  (864) 225-5341, ext. 102 
Fax:      (864) 225-6432 
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